
ITALY. Milan, 3.2.2018. Rahel 
Sereke_Rachela at the photo 
session for the election fliers 
at “Studio Li” in Bovisa 
district.

ITALY. Milan, 3.2.2018. Rahel 
Sereke_Rachela in the background 
during a break of the photo 
session for the election fliers 
at “Studio Li” in Bovisa 
district.

ITALY. Milan, 3.2.2018. Rahel 
Sereke_Rachela at the photo 
session for the election fliers 
at “Studio Li” in Bovisa 
district.

ITALY. Milan, 4.2.2018. Former 
President of the Chamber of 
Deputies, Laura Boldrini, at 
Franco Parenti Theatre, to 
present her candidacy for the 
leftwing political group “Liberi 
e Uguali” - Free and Equal - 
during the campaign for the 
elections of 4 March 2018. During 
her mandate, Boldrini has often 
been attacked on social networks 
and real life because of her role 
of women and immigrants’ rights 
defender.

ITALY. Milan, 4.2.2018. Former 
President of the Chamber of 
Deputies, Laura Boldrini, at 
Franco Parenti Theatre, after her 
speech to present her candidacy 
for the leftwing political group 
“Liberi e Uguali” - Free and 
Equal - during the campaign for 
the elections of 4 March 2018. 
During her mandate, Boldrini has 
often been attacked on social 
networks and real life because of 
her role of women and immigrants’ 
rights defender.

ITALY. Milan, 4.2.2018. Fixing 
the flags during “Liberi e 
Uguali” - Free and Equal - 
convention at Franco Parenti 
Theatre to present the candidates 
for the elections of 4 March 
2018. 

ITALY. Milan, 4.2.2018. Franco 
Parenti Theatre. Rahel Sereke, 
known as Rachela, is about to 
deliver the speech of her 
candidacy for the leftwing 
political group “Liberi e Uguali” 
- Free and Equal - during the 
campaign for the elections of 4 
March 2018.

ITALY. Milan, 4.2.2018. Franco 
Parenti Theatre. Rahel Sereke, 
known as Rachela, delivering the 
speech of her candidacy for the 
leftwing political group “Liberi 
e Uguali” - Free and Equal - 
during the campaign for the 
elections of 4 March 2018.



ITALY. Milan, 4.2.2018. Franco 
Parenti Theatre. Rahel Sereke, 
known as Rachela, greeting former 
President of the Chamber of 
Deputies, Laura Boldrini, after 
the speech of her candidacy for 
the leftwing political group 
“Liberi e Uguali” - Free and 
Equal - during the campaign for 
the elections of 4 March 2018. 
During her mandate, Boldrini has 
often been attacked on social 
networks and real life because of 
her role of women and immigrants’ 
rights defender.

ITALY. Milan, 4.2.2018. Franco 
Parenti Theatre. Rahel Sereke, 
known as Rachela, greeting her 
supporters after the convention 
of the leftwing political group 
“Liberi e Uguali” - Free and 
Equal - during the campaign for 
the elections of 4 March 2018.

ITALY. Milan, 4.2.2018. Franco 
Parenti Theatre. At the end of 
the leftwing political group 
“Liberi e Uguali” - Free and 
Equal - convention, during the 
campaign for the elections of 4 
March 2018.

ITALY. Milan, 6.2.2018. Circolo 
Meazza, Quarto Oggiaro district. 
The neighborhood was born in the 
50s’ and it has always been home 
to immigrants, first from the 
South of Italy and then non-EU.

ITALY. Milan, 6.2.2018. Activists  
and supporters of the leftwing 
political group “Liberi e Uguali” 
- Free and Equal - at Circolo 
Meazza in Quarto Oggiaro 
district, during the campaign for 
the elections of 4 March 2018. 
The neighborhood was born in the 
50s’ and it has always been home 
to immigrants, first from the 
South of Italy and then non-EU.

ITALY. Milan, 6.2.2018. Second 
from left: Rahel Sereke, known as 
Rachela, listening to a supporter 
and activist of the leftwing 
political group “Liberi e Uguali” 
- Free and Equal - at Circolo 
Meazza, Quarto Oggiaro district, 
during the campaign for the 
elections of 4 March 2018. The 
neighborhood was born in the 50s’ 
and it has always been home to 
immigrants, first from the South 
of Italy and then non-EU.

ITALY. Milan, 6.2.2018. Rahel 
Sereke, known as Rachela, 
speaking to local supporters and 
activists of the leftwing 
political group “Liberi e Uguali” 
- Free and Equal - at Circolo 
Meazza, Quarto Oggiaro district, 
during the campaign for the 
elections of 4 March 2018. The 
neighborhood was born in the 50s’ 
and it has always been home to 
immigrants, first from the South 
of Italy and then non-EU.



ITALY. Milan, 6.2.2018. Quarto 
Oggiaro. Manifesto of the post-
fascist rightwing party “Fratelli 
d’Italia” - Brothers of Italy - 
during the campaign for the 
elections on 4 March 2018. Quarto 
Oggiaro district was born in the 
50s’ and it has always been home 
to immigrants, first from the 
South of Italy and then non-EU. 

ITALY. Milan, 10.2.2018. Porta 
Venezia.

ITALY. Milan, 10.2.2018. Porta 
Venezia. Rahel Sereke-Rachela 
at the starting point of the 
anti-fascist and anti-racism 
rally organized a week after 
the shootings of African 
immigrants by the 28-year-old 
Luca Traini, a man with  right-
wing sympathies and former 
candidate in local elections of 
the anti-immigrant party “Lega 
Nord” - Northern League-, in 
Macerata, a small town in 
Central Italy. Traini wanted to 
revenge the murder of the 18-
year-old woman Pamela 
Mastropietro, whose main 
suspect was the 29-year-old 
Nigerian man Innocent Oseghale.

ITALY. Milan, 10.2.2018. Porta 
Venezia. People at the starting 
point of the anti-fascist and 
anti-racism rally organized a 
week after the shootings of 
African immigrants by the 28-
year-old Luca Traini, a man 
with  right-wing sympathies and 
former candidate in local 
elections of the anti-immigrant 
party “Lega Nord” - Northern 
League-, in Macerata, a small 
town in Central Italy. Traini 
wanted to revenge the murder of 
the 18-year-old woman Pamela 
Mastropietro, whose main 
suspect was the 29-year-old 
Nigerian man Innocent Oseghale.

ITALY. Milan, 10.2.2018. Porta 
Venezia. People at the starting 
point of the anti-fascist and 
anti-racism rally organized a 
week after the shootings of 
African immigrants by the 28-
year-old Luca Traini, a man 
with  right-wing sympathies and 
former candidate in local 
elections of the anti-immigrant 
party “Lega Nord” - Northern 
League-, in Macerata, a small 
town in Central Italy. Traini 
wanted to revenge the murder of 
the 18-year-old woman Pamela 
Mastropietro, whose main 
suspect was the 29-year-old 
Nigerian man Innocent Oseghale. 



ITALY. Milan, 10.2.2018. Porta 
Venezia. People at the  anti-
fascist and anti-racism rally 
organized a week after the 
shootings of African immigrants 
by the 28-year-old Luca Traini, 
a man with  right-wing 
sympathies and former candidate 
in local elections of the anti-
immigrant party “Lega Nord” - 
Northern League-, in Macerata, 
a small town in Central Italy. 
Traini wanted to revenge the 
murder of the 18-year-old woman 
Pamela Mastropietro, whose main 
suspect was the 29-year-old 
Nigerian man Innocent Oseghale. 

ITALY. Milan, 10.2.2018. People 
at the anti-fascist and anti-
racism rally organized a week 
after the shootings of African 
immigrants by the 28-year-old 
Luca Traini, a man with  right-
wing sympathies and former 
candidate in local elections of 
the anti-immigrant party “Lega 
Nord” - Northern League-, in 
Macerata, a small town in 
Central Italy. Traini wanted to 
revenge the murder of the 18-
year-old woman Pamela 
Mastropietro, whose main 
suspect was the 29-year-old 
Nigerian man Innocent Oseghale. 

ITALY. Milan, 10.2.2018. People 
at the anti-fascist and anti-
racism rally organized a week 
after the shootings of African 
immigrants by the 28-year-old 
Luca Traini, a man with  right-
wing sympathies and former 
candidate in local elections of 
the anti-immigrant party “Lega 
Nord” - Northern League-, in 
Macerata, a small town in 
Central Italy. Traini wanted to 
revenge the murder of the 18-
year-old woman Pamela 
Mastropietro, whose main 
suspect was the 29-year-old 
Nigerian man Innocent Oseghale. 

ITALY. Milan, 10.2.2018. Rahel 
Sereke, known as Rachela, at 
the anti-fascist and anti-
racism rally organized a week 
after the shootings of African 
immigrants by the 28-year-old 
Luca Traini, a man with  right-
wing sympathies and former 
candidate in local elections of 
the anti-immigrant party “Lega 
Nord” - Northern League-, in 
Macerata, a small town in 
Central Italy. Traini wanted to 
revenge the murder of the 18-
year-old woman Pamela 
Mastropietro, whose main 
suspect was the 29-year-old 
Nigerian man Innocent Oseghale. 



ITALY. Milan, 10.2.2018. People 
at the anti-fascist and anti-
racism rally organized a week 
after the shootings of African 
immigrants by the 28-year-old 
Luca Traini, a man with  right-
wing sympathies and former 
candidate in local elections of 
the anti-immigrant party “Lega 
Nord” - Northern League-, in 
Macerata, a small town in 
Central Italy. Traini wanted to 
revenge the murder of the 18-
year-old woman Pamela 
Mastropietro, whose main 
suspect was the 29-year-old 
Nigerian man Innocent Oseghale. 

ITALY. Milan, 10.2.2018. 
People, at the anti-fascist and 
anti-racism rally, stopping in 
Via Zuretti to remember Abdul 
William Guibre, a 19-year-old 
Italian boy from Burkina Faso 
who was killed, in 2008, by the 
owner of the local coffee bar, 
the 51-year-old Fausto 
Cristofoli, and his son 
Daniele, 31 years old, after, 
probably, stealing some sweets 
from their coffee bar.

ITALY. Milan, 10.2.2018. Via 
Sammartini. People in front of 
the SPRAR - a center for 
refugees - the day of the anti-
fascist and anti-racism rally 
organized a week after the 
shootings of African immigrants 
by the 28-year-old Luca Traini, 
a man with  right-wing 
sympathies and former candidate 
in local elections of the anti-
immigrant party “Lega Nord” - 
Northern League-, in Macerata, 
a small town in Central Italy. 
Traini wanted to revenge the 
murder of the 18-year-old woman 
Pamela Mastropietro, whose main 
suspect was the 29-year-old 
Nigerian man Innocent Oseghale. 

ITALY. Milan, 10.2.2018. Via 
Sammartini. People greeting 
refugees hosted at the SPRAR - 
a center for migrants. The 
demonstrators are attending the 
anti-fascist and anti-racism 
rally organized a week after 
the shootings of African 
immigrants by the 28-year-old 
Luca Traini, a man with  right-
wing sympathies and former 
candidate in local elections of 
the anti-immigrant party “Lega 
Nord” - Northern League-, in 
Macerata, a small town in 
Central Italy. Traini wanted to 
revenge the murder of the 18-
year-old woman Pamela 
Mastropietro, whose main 
suspect was the 29-year-old 
Nigerian man Innocent Oseghale. 



ITALY. Milan, 10.2.2018. People 
at the anti-fascist and anti-
racism rally organized a week 
after the shootings of African 
immigrants by the 28-year-old 
Luca Traini, a man with  right-
wing sympathies and former 
candidate in local elections of 
the anti-immigrant party “Lega 
Nord” - Northern League-, in 
Macerata, a small town in 
Central Italy. Traini wanted to 
revenge the murder of the 18-
year-old woman Pamela 
Mastropietro, whose main 
suspect was the 29-year-old 
Nigerian man Innocent Oseghale. 

ITALY. Milan, 10.2.2018. Police 
following demonstrators during 
the anti-fascist and anti-
racism rally organized a week 
after the shootings of African 
immigrants by the 28-year-old 
Luca Traini, a man with  right-
wing sympathies and former 
candidate in local elections of 
the anti-immigrant party “Lega 
Nord” - Northern League-, in 
Macerata, a small town in 
Central Italy. Traini wanted to 
revenge the murder of the 18-
year-old woman Pamela 
Mastropietro, whose main 
suspect was the 29-year-old 
Nigerian man Innocent Oseghale.

ITALY. Milan, 10.2.2018. 
Teenagers playing basketball 
near Central Railway Station. 
In the background, people at 
the anti-fascist and anti-
racism rally organized a week 
after the shootings of African 
immigrants by the 28-year-old 
Luca Traini, a man with  right-
wing sympathies and former 
candidate in local elections of 
the anti-immigrant party “Lega 
Nord” - Northern League-, in 
Macerata, a small town in 
Central Italy. Traini wanted to 
revenge the murder of the 18-
year-old woman Pamela 
Mastropietro, whose main 
suspect was the 29-year-old 
Nigerian man Innocent Oseghale.

ITALY. Milan, 10.2.2018. People 
at the anti-fascist and anti-
racism rally organized a week 
after the shootings of African 
immigrants by the 28-year-old 
Luca Traini, a man with  right-
wing sympathies and former 
candidate in local elections of 
the anti-immigrant party “Lega 
Nord” - Northern League-, in 
Macerata, a small town in 
Central Italy. Traini wanted to 
revenge the murder of the 18-
year-old woman Pamela 
Mastropietro, whose main 
suspect was the 29-year-old 
Nigerian man Innocent Oseghale. 



ITALY. Milan, 10.2.2018. 
Central Railway Station. A girl 
telling an episode of racism in 
a small town near Milan. She is 
attending the anti-fascist and 
anti-racism rally organized a 
week after the shootings of 
African immigrants by the 28-
year-old Luca Traini, a man 
with  right-wing sympathies and 
former candidate in local 
elections of the anti-immigrant 
party “Lega Nord” - Northern 
League-, in Macerata, a small 
town in Central Italy. Traini 
wanted to revenge the murder of 
the 18-year-old woman Pamela 
Mastropietro, whose main 
suspect was the 29-year-old 
Nigerian man Innocent Oseghale.

ITALY. Milan, 10.2.2018. 
Central Railway Station. People 
at the end of the anti-fascist 
and anti-racism rally organized 
a week after the shootings of 
African immigrants by the 28-
year-old Luca Traini, a man 
with  right-wing sympathies and 
former candidate in local 
elections of the anti-immigrant 
party “Lega Nord” - Northern 
League-, in Macerata, a small 
town in Central Italy. Traini 
wanted to revenge the murder of 
the 18-year-old woman Pamela 
Mastropietro, whose main 
suspect was the 29-year-old 
Nigerian man Innocent Oseghale.


